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Electoral and Other Legislation Amendment Bill 2015 Submission 106

From: Jeffrey Rose

To: Legal Affairs and Community Safety Committee
Subject: Electoral and Other Legislation Amendment Bill 2015
Date: Thursday, 9 April 2015 12:40:06 AM

Dear Sir/Madam
| wish to contact you regarding the proposed change to electoral voting.

| believe its integral to keep the current Qld Government Law, that voters are
require to show identification to cast a vote. Its common for this in the banking
sector, licenses, boarding flights etc, so why would we want to change this law for
voting. We want integrity with voting and keeping the show identification law to
vote is just plain good common sense.

Yours Sincerely

Jeffrey Rose

MUNRUBEN QLD 4125
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